FLORESVILLE CONVENTION, TOURIST, & VISITORS ADVISORY BOARD
NOTICE

This is to notify the public and members of the above titled board that we will not be holding our usual monthly
meeting scheduled for Apr. 20, 2016 at 5:30 PM. At this time, we have no pending requests or any other
business.

The next regular meeting will be on May 18, 2016 at 5:30 pm.

| certify that the above notice was posted on the bulletin board at City Hall, 1120 D Street, Floresville,
Texas 78114, by 5:30 pm, on the 15th day of April, 2016.

//’ / %[\ A /) . , Alfred “ Fred” Q. Gonzales, Chairman




